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Drawing December 
17,2005 

Still time to get your 
tickets. 

                      
Officers: 

      Presidents:  Ted Staley, 
                         Ed Johnston 
     Reminders Calls: 
                       Lynn Baustian 
     Treasurer:  Ouida Staley 
     Secretary:  Robin Callander 

Meetings: 
2nd Tuesday Each Month 

7pm – 9pm 
Keizer / Salem Senior Center 

930 Plymouth Drive NE 
                Keizer, Oregon 

 

 
Drawing at the Christmas Party!!! 

Those members who renew their membership before or at the Christmas dinner, will be 
awarded 4 (four) tickets toward the dredge drawing to be held that evening. 
Additional tickets will be available right up to the time of the drawing at the Christmas 
party ! 
No online (Pay-pal) accepted after 12:00 pm (noon) pacific time December 17, 2005. 
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Christmas Dinner Update 
 

There has been a change of plans as to where the dinner is to be held and it’s a little 
more centrally located 

This year’s dinner will be held in Sherwood Oregon at the Rebekah Lodge next to 
City Hall. From 5:00PM to 9:00 PM 

Dinner to Start at 6:00pm 
It is between City Hall and the Masonic Lodge at 22550 SW Washington. 
There is street parking and a small lot across from the Masonic Lodge. 

A Map will soon be on our web site. 
 

Remember: This is a POTLUCK Please Bring a dish to Share 
The Club Is doing a Deep Fried Turkey Main Dish 

Plates, Plastic Wear. Cups And Drinks Will be provided 
  See you There. 
                                   Please confirm amount of people in your party to Lynn B.  
                                 When his calls or e-mail me at og.staley@netzeto.com 
                                                                      Thank You 
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Map To Christmas Party 2005 
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Format for the 2006 Year. 

It was decided by the members at the November meeting, no one wanted 
to hold the President and Vice President positions. 

An open discussion was held as to what could be done for 2006. 
The consensus was that a member or a team of members would host the 

meeting and corresponding outing each month. 
At the December meeting members picked the month that they would be 

hosting. 
We will still need members to be a back up if need be. 

Ted will still be on hand to help any way he can. 
Ted and I want to Thank everyone for getting involved with the Club.  

This new format should keep the meeting and outing fresh and interesting. 
We will not be having a booth at the 2006 GPAA Gold Show due to the 
poor membership return and the lack of interest in the Dredge Raffle.  

Also the cost of a booth has risen to almost $200.00 
I will send out the monthly meeting and outing information when I send out 

the 2006 membership cards. 
Ouida 

Next Meeting Jan 10th, 2006 
By Gary and Greg Moore 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


